Buildings & Grounds Committee – December 2, 2021

The Buildings and Grounds Committee met on December 2, 2021, along with the Tetra Tech, the Districts architects and engineers. The committee continued the discussion on finalizing a potential scope for a capital project that would be included as a separate proposition in May. A potential timeline was reviewed as well as the potential financial impact for the District and the hiring of a construction manager for the project. The committee will be having meetings respectively on January 5th and January 12th, at 6:00 p.m. in room 126 at the High School to finalize a capital project and interview prospective construction managers.